
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Peter Weismanpweisman@corpctri85.com

Date: 9/30/2015 11:55:54 AM

Subject: Re:

Hey Pete! Hope all is well.

Still working on this situation.
Question:
What happened in the local level for them to deny the most recent permit?

On Sep 29, 2015, at 4:10 PM, Peter Weisman <pweisman@corpctri85.com> wrote:

Hey Katherine,have you received any feedback from the Dept of Labor,Licensing and Registration about my 
ability to obtain a building permit as I have previously been able to do with my construction managers license? 
Can I somehow get grandfathered ? thanks,Peter

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine%2520%253CKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov%253E
mailto:pweisman@corpctri85.com
mailto:pweisman@corpctri85.com

